Red Oak Victory Amateur Radio Club

Meeting Minutes - April 5, 2003

Attendance

Members(11): Alan Craddock, WB6DXZ Gary Elliott, WAGKCP
Peter Hoffman, W6DEI Charles Jackson, W6KNO
Tom Trischan, N6AVB Jim Waite, WAGEZ)J
John Larson, KBAUC Vern Orme, AAGYE
Henry Primbsch, KK6PH Vicki Cero, KF6ZCT
Rich Secondari, K6TR David Jackson, KC6SSF
Ralph Leon, W6NGE Jim Sadler, W6SFW

Meeting was called to order at 10:05 by President Gary Elliott.

= Meeting minutes for March were reviewed and accepted as submitted.

= Gary reported that there are two estimates for work on the ship in dry dock and not all the
required work will be completed with the available money.

= Gary stated that the history of the main ship’s radio, by Mackey Radio/ Federal Telephone
company was ready to post.

= Allen reported on the rework he did for the BC AM receiver that Ron Smith brought in last
month, the radio is now operational.

= Radio gear should be stored in hold 2 or 3 in the twain decks.

= David reported that GMDSS study materials were available from the club library.

= A calling tree is being setup - more information later.

= There was a brief discussion on the status of the club web page. Peter will post the revised
version soon. The club roster will not be posted. The meeting minutes archive will be
maintained.

= New club rosters were requested, Dave is still waiting for late dues to be submitted so a
complete and current list is published.

= On April 11th the Museum will hold the VVolunteers Dinner.

= On Mother’s Day the ship will hold a pancake breakfast.

= Gary noted that Ham call signs can not be used on other type of special plates.

= Sign up sheets were passed around to see who would be available to work during the
Museum ship’s Special event. It runs for 48 hours starting July 18th, 5 pm local time.

= April 17th there will be another trip to the mothball fleet.

= Jack(W6KNO) reported that there is over $2300 in the club account. (sorry | missed the exact
number...)

= There was some discussion on getting a complete set of the RCA version of ship’s radio to
have as a display in the museum.

= Henry stated that there will be some VE testing coming up, contact him for further
information.

The meeting was adjourned.

The next meeting will be 10:00 AM PDT on Saturday, May 3, 2003 in the
Officers Mess.

Submitted By: David Jackson, Secretary
Red Oak Victory Amateur Radio Club
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